
Children in Need 

 

We are organising a Children in Need day! You 

are allowed to wear what you want!  

 

This is on Friday 19th November. 

 

We would appreciate a donation for Children In 

Need. We are supporting Children In Need 

because some children don’t have the same 

opportunities as others and we hope to make a 

difference to their lives.  

 

Thank you.  

Zuzanna and Edie, on behalf of the Mini-Vinnies. 

 

 

 

 



We want to say thank you for your support so far. 

  

                                           

 

 

 

 

 
 

By wearing green, we raised 

£317.56 for  

Macmillan Cancer Support Charity  

in September 21 

Thank you for your support, at our 

Harvest Festival, for the Firthmoor 

Community Foodbank.  

We received a lovely card from 

Councillor Jonathan Dulston, 

thanking us for our ‘most generous 

and kind donations to the foodbank 

and for helping families over the 

winter period.’ 

Throughout the month of November, the 
month of the Holy Souls, we say together: 

 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, 
and let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May they rest in peace. Amen. 
 


